
From: Granella Thompson [mailto:jessgranthompson@gmail.com]  

Sent: Monday, February 02, 2015 5:47 PM 
To: Reiley Beth 

Subject: SB258 

 

I hear there is a mad rush to push through a bill that destroys local control for county level 

decisions with regards to energy siting.  I can assure you, I want a say, I do not want any wind 

tower within MILES of my house.  We have eagles, hawks, all sorts of wildlife that will 

disappear if these things get closer.  They don't produce energy when the wind blows too hard, 

doesn't blow hard enough, is very very cold, etc.  We know these things.  Portland 

doesn't.  Portland and Salem should not have the right to determine what we have to live with for 

their benefit. Wind towers are not good for the environment, horrible for energy consumers, and 

a waste of tax payer dollars.   Please do NOT pass SB258.   

 

Thank you, 

 

Granella Thompson 

 

mailto:jessgranthompson@gmail.com

